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October 31st 2022

Invitation to tender for shorebird habitat creation on Long Island, Langstone Harbour.

Greetings,

The RSPB is now seeking tenders from contractors for works on Long Island within our Langstone Harbour reserve.  The works consist of three lots: 

1) Shingle delivery and habitat creation.
2) The installation of brushwood fencing. 
3) The installation of predator exclusion fencing.

Your businesses is invited to tender for all or part of these services.  Full details of the tender and work specifications are in the attached documents.

Site visits are welcome but need to be arranged via our warden who can be contacted via email on David.Whelan@RSPB.org.uk. 

Tenders should be emailed to Wez.Smith@RSPB.org.uk no later than 23:59 on December 5th 2022.

These works represent the earliest of ten similar projects we’re aiming to deliver across the wider Solent area within the next half decade.

Sincerely,

Wez Smith 
Senior Project Manager – LIFE on the Edge
wez.smith@rspb.org.uk
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